Thank you for choosing me to receive the 11th ACVVC scholarship! It means a lot to me because my grandpa was in the 11th Armored Cavalry and the money that I received from it will help a lot with paying for college. I really appreciate that you selected me!

Jack Rosendahl, grandson of Myron Rosendahl HHT 3/11, KIA dedication to Anthon Wilfred Roybal, K trp, 5/21/1967

